
 

New Look PTFA! 
Thank you to everyone who attended the PTFA 

Annual General Meeting and Coffee Morning 

last Friday. We were so pleased to see lots of 

new faces (the lure of cake by Jo PB & biscuits 

by Ronnie helped - so thank you!) We also 

stayed and watched the ‘Open the Book’ 

interactive assembly which takes place every 

Friday – great fun way for our children to learn 

about the Bible! 

At the meeting, we were delighted to elect the 

following new PTFA Officers for this School 

Year: 

 

Chair:  Joanne Hornby 

  joannehornby@sky.com  

(Madeleine in Year 4 & William in 

Year 1) 

Treasurer: Karen Fance  

(Zak in Year 4 & Zara in Year 2) 

Secretary:  Helen Finnigan  

(Oliver in Year 1) 

 

We wish them a successful year ahead! 

Film Night 
Thank you to everyone who is coming to 

our film night. We have had a fantastic 

response and look forward to watching 

‘Angry Birds’ whilst munching on our 

popcorn and hotdogs. We welcome any 

extra hands on the day!  

 
 

Help! 
If you were unable to make this meeting, 

but would like to offer support at any 

time – please feel free to pop along to a 

meeting or contact anyone on the 

committee! 

 

New Logo 
Massive thanks to our parent Susie Brain 

who volunteered was asked by Joanne to 

design us a new logo – we are really 

excited by the design! Thank you Susie! 

COMING SOON! 
 Look out for news of our PTFA 

Facebook group 

 November Family Event tbc 

 


